
Raw Beef Products Recall May 1, 2024

May 1: Cargill Meat Solutions is recalling about 16,243 pounds of raw ground beef products that
may be contaminated with E. coli.

Product(s) affected: Raw ground beef products produced on April 26 - 27, 2024, and shipped
to Walmart stores across the U.S. These are the affected packages:

Packaging Label Lot # and
Establishment #

(found on the back
of the label)

2.25-lb
plastic-wrapped
trays

93% LEAN, 7% FAT ALL NATURAL LEAN
GROUND BEEF

117
EST. 86P

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/cargill-meat-solutions-recalls-ground-beef-products-due-possible-e--coli-o157h7
https://www.fsis.usda.gov/sites/default/files/food_label_pdf/2024-05/recall-labels-016-2024.pdf


1.33-lb
plastic-wrapped
trays
(contains 4 patties)

PRIME RIB BEEF STEAK BURGERS
PATTIES

118
EST. 86P

2.25-lb
plastic-wrapped
trays

85% LEAN 15% FAT ALL NATURAL ANGUS
PREMIUM GROUND BEEF

117
EST. 86P

2.25-lb
plastic-wrapped
trays

80% LEAN 20% FAT ALL NATURAL
GROUND BEEF CHUCK

118
EST. 86P

1.33-lb
plastic-wrapped
trays
(contains 4 patties)

80% LEAN 20% FAT ALL NATURAL
GROUND BEEF CHUCK PATTIES

118
EST. 86P

1.33-lb
plastic-wrapped
trays
(contains 4 patties)

90% LEAN 10% FAT ALL NATURAL
GROUND BEEF SIRLOIN PATTIES

118
EST. 86P

What to do if you have the product(s): Since E. coli is a potentially deadly bacterium, the
USDA is recommending that consumers not eat any of these products. Discard or return to the
place of purchase for a refund.
If you have questions regarding this recall, you can contact Cargill Meat Solutions at (844)
419-1574.


